Sally Van Buskirk Memorial Scholarship

Application
Due May 3rd
Sally Van Buskirk taught reading and English at LHHS when it first opened. Sally was a warm and friendly teacher, who was totally dedicated to her students. In 1989, this scholarship was established in her memory and is now supported and funded by the LHHS Alumni Association. The scholarship in her honor is for students who have had to overcome adversity during high school, whether financial, academic or personal.

To apply for this $500 scholarship:

1. Deliver your answer to the question below to Mr. Van Dyke in the guidance office before May 3rd.

Make sure you include your name and the name of the scholarship.

In 250 words or less, describe how you have overcome a significant obstacle (s) while attending LHHS. This obstacle can be academic, personal or financial. 

(All information will be kept confidential.)

2. Have a LHHS teacher, e-mail the answers to the questions below to Mr. Van Dyke at Joshua.vandyke@svusd.org before May 3rd.
Student’s Name: 

How well do you know this student? If he/she was in your class, what class or classes?


Give a brief description or examples of how the student has demonstrated:

• Courage in Overcoming Obstacles


• Cheerfulness in Meeting Challenges


• Achievement of Excellence


• Dedication to Learning

Teacher’s name:____________________________________

Teacher’s Signature _________________________________

